
TOWN OF LAUREL 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Please take notice that a public hearing will be held on: 
 

Tuesday, January 21, 2025 at 7:00 p.m., or as soon as possible thereafter 
In the Town Hall 

201 Mechanic Street 
Town of Laurel 

Laurel, De 
 

 The public hearing will be conducted by the Mayor and Council of The Town of 
Laurel, to consider a change to an unimproved alleyway that runs West Sixth Street and 
Seventh Street, in the area of 216 & 218 West Sixth Street and 227 & 229 Seventh Street.  
The proposed change is to make the alley way a non thru alleyway, blocking the alley 
way at the rear of the properties referenced above.      
 
 All interested persons are invited to attend said public hearing and present their 
views.  Additional information and other pertinent documents, may be obtained at Town 
Hall during regular business hours. 
 

Mayor and Council of Laurel, Delaware 
 


